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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

State Route 99 Selma to Fowler Rehab Project: Southbound State Route 99 at 
Merced Avenue on-ramp scheduled to re-open to the traveling public 

FRESNO COUNTY- Caltrans is scheduled to re-open the Merced Avenue on-ramp 
to southbound State Route 99 near the City of Fowler in Fresno County. The re-
opening is scheduled to occur the morning of November 17, 2022.  

With the re-opening of the 
Merced Avenue on-ramp to 
southbound State Route 99, 
Caltrans announces the closure 
of the Manning Avenue on-ramp 
to southbound State Route 99. 
The closure of this on-ramp is 
scheduled until mid-February 
2023. 

To ensure the safety of workers 
and motorists, southbound State 
Route 99 at Manning Avenue off-
ramp will remain closed as crews 
continue to work on the project. 
This closure is scheduled until mid-
February 2023.  
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Manning Avenue to southbound State Route 99 On-Ramp Detour:  

Motorists that would normally use the southbound State Route 99 Manning on-
ramp are encouraged to travel eastbound Manning Avenue, turn right onto 
Golden State Boulevard, turn right onto Highland Avenue and then follow 
signage to State Route 99.  

This SB-1funded project is located in the State Route 99 corridor located near the 
City of Selma and the City of Fowler from McCall Avenue Undercrossing to a half 
mile north of Merced Street Undercrossing. 

The project replaces the lanes in the northbound and southbound State Route 
99 including widening the shoulders with reinforced concrete paving which will 
extend the roadway life and help minimized future maintenance  and ramps 
along the project area will be reconstructed. 

The project includes replacing and adding new culverts that cross SR-99, 
upgrade all signs and update ADA ramps, replace all existing guardrail, and 
electrical work. 

Learn more about State Route 99 Selma to Fowler Rehab Project on our 
Caltrans, District 6  webpage. 

Project Webpage: sr99selmatofowlerproject.com 

For real-time information, please visit Caltrans QuickMap: 
http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov 

Or follow Caltrans on Twitter at: https://twitter.com/CaltransD4 

#BeWorkZoneAlert 
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